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DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.

GROUND FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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FIRST FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.

FIRST FLOOR PLAN
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73.68 Sqm

Suite Area

Balcony Area

Total Area

106

UNIT NUMBERSTUDIO + BATH - TYPE S1



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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209 | 309 | 409 | 509 | 609 | 709 | 809

UNIT NUMBERSSTUDIO + BATH - TYPE S2

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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UNIT NUMBERSSTUDIO + BATH - TYPE S3

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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101 | 102 | 103

UNIT NUMBERS1 BEDROOM  + 1.5 BATH - TYPE B1

FIRST FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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804 | 805 | 806 

UNIT NUMBERS1 BEDROOM  + 1.5 BATH - TYPE B2

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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UNIT NUMBER1 BEDROOM  + 1.5 BATH - TYPE B3

FIRST FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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208 | 308 | 408 | 508 | 608 | 708 | 808

UNIT NUMBERS1 BEDROOM  + 1.5 BATH - TYPE B4

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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104 | 207 | 307 | 407 | 507 | 607 | 707 | 807

UNIT NUMBERS1 BEDROOM  + STUDY + 2 BATH - TYPE 1B+S1

FIRST FLOOR PLAN

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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202 | 302 | 402 | 502 | 602 | 702 | 802

UNIT NUMBERS1 BEDROOM  + STUDY + 2 BATH - TYPE 1B+S2

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN



DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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203 | 303 | 403 | 503 | 603 | 703 | 803

UNIT NUMBERS1 BEDROOM  + STUDY + 2 BATH - TYPE 1B+S3

TYPICAL FLOOR PLAN
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Total Area

R01

UNIT NUMBER2 BEDROOM  + MAID + 3 BATH - TYPE 2B+S

DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.

LOWER ROOF FLOOR PLAN
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R02

UNIT NUMBER3 BEDROOM +  MAID + 4 BATH - TYPE 3B+S

LOWER ROOF FLOOR PLAN

DISCLAIMER

The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, 
images and orientations of the units/floors are for the 
reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to scale.
The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or 
change, with absolute discretion and without any liability 
whatsoever.
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DISCLAIMER: The information, dimensions, areas, unit plans, floor plans, images and orientations of the units/floors are for the reference and demonstrative purposes and is/are not to 

scale. The developer reserves the right to revise, alter, modify and/or change, with absolute discretion and without any liability whatsoever.


